
Fittleworth Parish Council
Better Broadband Feasibility Study -  Application Form

As you know, parts of our Parish suffer from poor broadband speed and even those of us who are reasonably well served might be able to get better speed. The Government and WSCC are currently offering service providers a grant if they help rural communities improve their broadband connection, but in order to move this project forward we need to know who might be interested.

You are absolutely not committing to anything at this stage, we are just asking if better broadband speed or connection would be of interest to you as it helps our case with service providers - would you be willing to express interest? 

Once service providers produce a no obligation quote for the upgrade we will then, hopefully, be in a position to roll the project out across our Parish.   At this stage we do not know what is possible but we would encourage to read further information on the grant scheme by visiting:

https://gigabitvoucher.culture.gov.uk 


Title and full Name:              

Full Postal Address:



Do you run a business from this address (SME)?  Yes or No:
Business name at this address:

Email address:

Landline telephone number:

Current Broadband supplier:

Usual internet download speed (or range)_______-______Mbps

I wish to express my initial interest in this scheme and understand I am not entering into a contract at this stage.  I hereby give my permission for Fittleworth Parish Council (FPC) to confidentially store my personal details for the purpose of conducting the feasibility study mentioned above. I also consent to FPC sharing my personal details (address, post code and landline number) with the broadband suppliers and West Sussex County Council for the purpose of obtaining quotes to install a fibre broadband local network in conjunction with applications for National Government and County Council voucher schemes.

Applicant signature

Date


Please complete and return by email to:
clerk@fittleworth-pc.org.uk by close of business Friday 29th January 2021
Many thanks 

